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News 

 The contracts for the costed and no-cost extension are currently being 

finalised and signed between NIHR and QMUL. 
 

 The quarterly finance report (including the new project projections until July 

2021) was submitted to the NIHR.  

 

 The Statistical Analysis Plan has been finalized and signed off by most original 

partners. It will be shared with the new partners before they begin data 

analysis.  

 

 Many participants are continuing to receive the interventions in Uganda 

during the flexible phase.  

 

 Data entry and cleaning is ongoing at most sites.  

 

 Argentina has begun recruitment and DIALOG+ sessions.   

 

 A PI teleconference took place this month with the original partners, where it 

was decided that a paper writing week will be held around September 2020 

in London.  

 

 All original partners are working on their dissemination plans  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If there are any items that you would like to include in the next newsletter please contact: s.sajun@qmul.ac.uk  

  

  


